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2024 Concert Series
Date Concert

3rd March “Resolution” - The Felix Quartet play Beethoven and
Weinberg
(Nan Barnes Memorial Concert)

26th May Linden Quartet with guest artist, violist Jane Hazelwood -
String Quintets by Mozart, Vaughan Williams and Bruch
(Peter Middleton Memorial Concert)

18th Aug. SSO Fellowship 2024
(Tempe Merewether Memorial Concert)

3rd Nov. Chamber Music by members of Newington College Music
Faculty
(Marjorie Bailey and Reginald Marsh Memorial Concert)

Note: Wyvern concerts will be held on Sundays @3pm, at:-
OLGC Catholic Church, 9 Currie Rd, Forestville.

Concert Fees and Subscriptions 2024
Single concert tickets can be purchased at the door on the day of the concert

(Cash/Cheque Only). To minimise delay on entry, online concert ticket purchase is
recommended.

Concert tickets can be *purchased online (Ticketebo)
*plus a small booking fee
The concerts this year will run for about 1.5 hours (with a short interval).

Complimentary individual bottles of water will be available.

Single Subscription *1

Full: $30.00 $70.00
*2 Concession: $20.00 $50.00

*3 Student: $20.00 $50.00
*4 Children Under 16yrs: Free Free

*1 Subscribers: 2024 Concert Series subscriptions are available for purchase until the 26th
May 2024.
*2 Concession rate is available for seniors’ card holders, and pensioners.
*3 Student rate is available for full time students.
*4 Children to be accompanied by an adult.
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About Us
Our Mission Statement is: "Sharing the enjoyment of live music and

encouraging Australian talent."

The Wyvern Music Club is a not-for-profit organisation affiliated with the Federated
Music Clubs of Australia NSW Council Inc.

Wyvern Music Club was first established in 1953 as Newington College Music
Group, an offshoot of the Parents and Friends’ Association of Newington College at
Stanmore. It was affiliated with The Federated Music Clubs of Australia which had formed
in 1928. In January, 1976 Newington College Music Group changed its name to “Wyvern
Music Club-Lindfield” and would hold four “musicales” a year at Newington Preparatory
School, Lindfield and one annual concert at Willoughby Town Hall combined with four
other Music Clubs (Lane Cove, Manly, Mosman and Roseville). The Wyvern name came
from the wyvern symbol in the Newington School logo.

In 2004, the decision was taken by the Club members to relocate the concerts to
Forestville to meet the needs of classical music-lovers in this area.

Venue Location
Our Lady of Good Counsel Catholic Church, 9 Currie Rd, Forestville.

There is ample parking on Currie Road and level venue access. The Church has wheel
chair access.


